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P.O. Box 635 • Tujunga, CA 91043-0635 • 818-951-7411 • Website: stnc.org 
May 14, 2025 

TRe: Letter of Support – Jain Temple of Los Angeles​
 Case Number: DIR-2025-2321-SPPC / ENV-2025-2322-CE​
 Specific Plan Project Compliance 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council (STNC) is pleased to offer this letter of 
support for the Jain Temple of Los Angeles and their request for an increase in the height 
of the already approved dome structure at their property located at 10105 Commerce 
Avenue, Sunland, CA 91040.  This site was previously approved by the City under case 
no.  

We understand that the request involves increasing the height of the dome from the 
previously approved height of 26 feet to a proposed height of 31 feet 6 inches. The STNC 
supports this proposed modification, recognizing the dome’s significance as a religious 
and cultural element of Jain architecture. 

It is important to note, however, that this support shall not be considered 
precedent-setting. Any future requests for increased height or similar entitlements in our 
community must undergo a thorough process of community review and engagement to 
ensure transparency and neighborhood compatibility. 

We appreciate the Jain Temple’s presence in the Sunland-Tujunga community and look 
forward to seeing them become a more engaged and active part of the neighborhood. 

Sincerely,​
 [Name]​
 President​
 Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council 

cc:​
 Jain Temple of Los Angeles​
 Rajesh Shah​
 rbshah9@gmail.com​
 550 S. Hill Street, No. 1183​
 Los Angeles, CA 90013 
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Sincerely,​
 

cc:​
 • Councilwoman Monica Rodriguez, CD7​
 • STNC Board​
 • LADOT 


